
Cubs December Newsletter 
 
Hello ParentShare families!  I know I’m handing out December’s newsletter a little early but I 
wanted to give you some extra time to prepare for December.   Time always seems to fly 
this time of year.  Please be sure and mark your calendar for some important dates we have 
this month.  
 
We will be having our class Christmas party on Thursday, December 13th.  As a part of our 
class Christmas party we will be decorating gingerbread houses.  This is a ParentShare 
tradition and a favorite of all.  We are asking each family to box of Honey Maid Graham 
Crackers, a can of white frosting, and a 10”x10” cardboard square covered with foil with 
your kiddo’s name on it.  I need these items brought in by December 6th.  Please also bring a 
new wrapped book (under $5) for the book exchange that will take place during our party.  I 
do not need to have the book at school early, just have your child bring it on December 13th.  
We will have lots of fun decorating gingerbread houses, playing games and exchanging gifts.  
Parents, I’d love to have you join us for this fun day. 
 
On the evening of December 117th is our special Christmas program.  It will start at 6:00pm 
sharp!  Please have your child in the preschool room by 5:45.  Have them dress in their best.  
There will be refreshments afterwards.  Please look for the cookie signup posted above the 
cubbies.  This is a very special event you don’t want to miss!  Plan on bringing your cameras.  
Please invite family and friends to join us.  The program will be held upstairs in the Sanctuary 
of St. Johns. 
 
In summary… 
 

December 6 - 1 box of Honey Graham Crackers, 1 can of frosting and a 10”x10” cardboard 
square covered with foil 

 
December 13 - Wrapped book for Christmas party book exchange 

 
December 17 – Christmas Concert @ 6:00pm (Please have your child there at 5:45pm) Please 

bring 2 dozen cookies to share 
 
 
Class begins again on January 8th.  I hope all of you have a wonderful Christmas and a fun 
winter break.  I look forward to seeing you all when we get back from break.  As always, 
please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.  I’m very grateful for all 
of your help volunteering and your support of ParentShare Preschool. 
 
Merry Christmas, 
 
 



Shelby Ahrens 


